
New MPR Design Moving Along Swiftly
The Facilities and Construction team continues their work on the design of the Crocker and West new 
MPRs. A design input session and review of delivery method meeting was held with the Board of 
Trustees in October. Significant input was received from the Board and the attendees of the meeting. 
Site committee meetings will continue in December as the design of these two crucial projects 
continues.  

Site walks have been taking place at both North and West for the HVAC and roofing projects.  These 
projects will bring new HVAC and roofing to locations throughout the District.  The decision was to 
begin with North and West due to the condition of the existing roofing at these two sites.  These two 
projects are scheduled to begin this summer.       

Measure H
VOLUME 10 | 12 / 2023

STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!

AT A GLANCE

Planning, Design, and Looking Ahead
Crocker MPR, West MPR, Roofing/HVAC and Marquee Signs

HVAC and Roofing
Design

Planning!
More planning!
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The Facilities and Construction team continued its work on several other smaller but equally important 
projects in Measure H. The first of those is the underground utility replacement for West School. The 

Facilities and Construction team has received nearly completed design documents for this project. 
They are also coordinating the location of the new underground lines with the placement of the new 
MPR at West. 

Additionally, the team continues its work on the new Marquee sign project.  The design team is 
confirming the location of the power and finalizing the design locations.  The team is also in contact 

with the manufacturer to confirm that the delivery date is still on track and that the system will be 
delivered on schedule.  

Misc. Other Projects
West Underground Utility Lines, UPS Upgrades, and New Marquee Signs




